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Good afternoon. Regarding the proposed new heat safety regulation, I feel the guidelines given are
FAR to aggressive. Looking at the mandatory rest breaks, here is NM we would be talking about
workers taking required rest breaks that will outnumber the minutes worked 2:1. This is non
sensical. The operation impacts in our industry would be devastating to the costs of building homes,
and the drastically increased cycle time in building a home. 
While employee/worker safety is paramount, these proposed regulations will severely impact our
industry, both residential and commercial. We must find some middle ground


